Warner Agricultural Commission Approved minutes for December, 11th 2023

- Mike Biagiotti updated the the Commission on the Warner Fall Foliage Festival. He had attended their last
 meeting, and proposed they raise the vendor cost while offering a discount to Warner based vendors. He said
 their initial reaction was positive. Bob Bowers reiterated that it may be important to have an Agriculture
 Commission member on the WFFF Committee. Mike Biagiotti said he will try to attend future meetings.
- Members discussed holding an agricultural event at Warner Town Hall possibly in the spring. Bob Bowers
 mentioned having the Warner Historical Society as a guest speaker, and have other local growers give
 presentations as well. Saturday April 6th was proposed as a possible date.
- James Gaffney requested questions regarding agricultural in Warner be submitted from the Agricultural
 Commission to be included in the future Housing Advisory Committee public survey. Two questions were chosen,
 and James will forward those to to the HAC.
- Public comment; None.
- Meeting adjourned 8:30 pm.